
 

 

From Financial Controller : Clare Butcher 

 8 February 2024 
 

 
 
 
Dear students, parents and guardians 

 
 
I am pleased to announce that Abingdon School’s famous Griffen Ball will be held on 
Saturday 29 June.  As I write this, plans are being put in place for a fantastic and glamorous 
event and it is a wonderful opportunity to send the students off in style as they start the next 
chapter of their lives. 
 
The evening will start with a glass of bubbly on the lawns, followed by a delicious four course 
meal in the marquee.  You will be able to see the sleight of hand magic performed by award 
winning magicians, chance your luck in the casino, take your turn on the dodgems and 
dance the night away to some great music.   
 
Seating in the marquee will be divided into two sections either side of the marquee with 
students and their guests occupying one section and parents the other.  There is a cash bar 
where you can purchase your drinks on the night. Pre ordering of drinks will also be possible 
via the online booking form. 
 
The online booking system will open at 4pm on Friday 23 February via a link sent in the 
weekly mailing on Thursday 22 February.  Please look out for it. This event is expected to 
sell out very quickly so you are encouraged to book your tickets without delay once booking 
opens.  You may want to start thinking about the number of tickets you require and any 
seating requirements. 
 
Payment will be required at the point of booking via debit or credit card and it would be very 
helpful if there could be one booking made per family.  
 
All tickets are prices at £120 each.  This is great value given the fantastic entertainment on 
offer!   
 
I do hope that you can join us for this very special evening and very much look forward to 
seeing you there. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Clare Butcher – Financial Controller 
clare.butcher@abingdon.org.uk 
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